
 
 
 
 

From: Emily Carlsen [Bonner ES] 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: vaccine mandate 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 9:47:47 PM 

I oppose the removal of parental rights to choose what is best for their children as a parent and 
as a special education teacher. Throughout recent years, parents have been concerned about 
the impact of vaccinations on their children's health and development. This vaccine has not 
been researched long enough to understand the full impact on our children, therefore should 
not be mandated to attend school or any other childhood activities. 

Emily Carlsen, Primary Autism Teacher 
Elementary School 


